
Work along Hwy. 28 about to
resume
Work  on  Highway  28’s  share-used  path,  highway  safety,
accessibility, and water quality is expected to resume April
30 and continue through the fall.

Daytime and nighttime single lane closures will take place on
Highway 28 from the southern end of Incline Village to three
miles south of Sand Harbor State Park throughout the summer.

Motorists should anticipate delays of up to 20-30 minutes with
one-lane flagger controlled closures. A majority of the work
will occur Sunday night through Friday afternoon.
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